
Wilkins Weekly,    6 June 2023                                                                 

Term 2, Week 7 

 

   

 

Watch the Principal's Message here: htps://youtu.be/ug4i2d-HuvA 

Reconciliation Week 

Last week students participated in a range of activities to bring awareness to Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander 
histories and cultures, and small ways our students can contribute to improvement. Next time you are at school, 
take the time to check out the hands students made, which are displayed in the windows around the school 
playground. 

CGHS Excursion 

Last Thursday our Stage 3 students had the pleasure of attending the Canterbury Girls High School musical. 
Despite a bus issue that saw the teachers jump into action and in minutes reorganise the event to make use of 
public transport, meaning some didn’t get to eat their lunch before heading off, a great day was had by all! 

Sporting News 

Congratulations to Maggie McIntyre-Sloman who competed in the NSW State Basketball Championships in 
Tamworth. It was an amazing experience for Maggie where she learned new skills and got to compete against the 
best basketballers in NSW. Maggie and the other kids were also able to meet Marianna Tolo, Opals player- a huge 
highlight. Maggie, her teammates and competitors were chosen to compete out of 4000 students across NSW. Her 
Balmain Zone team won the Regional Championships and then 10 students were chosen to compete at the State 
Championships. Maggie’s team, Sydney East placed 3rd in their pool and then 5th overall in the State. They were 
supported by Coach Sarah Stewart (Loftus Public School) and Manger Cassie Pentney (Ultimo Public School). 

Last Friday our netball and soccer teams competed in the Balmain Zone PSSA competition. Our soccer teams 
played Marrickville PS with a 0-0 draw for the A team and a narrow, last minute loss for the B team. 

Principals Message 

https://youtu.be/ug4i2d-HuvA


What an amazing day yesterday at Campbell Oval! Our primary students attended the athletics carnival and 
participated in track and field events in perfect weather. A big thank you to all the parents who helped out with 
time keeping, as well as all those who came to support the children and enjoy the day together. One of the good 
things that came from Covid was the flexibility in work arrangements that have remained, with many parents 
working remotely from the oval. 

Music News 

Our three rock bands, The Marrickville Pigeons, The Amplifiers and Daisy Chain, are performing at 4pm on Sunday 
as part of the first ever Marrickville Metro Festiville which runs over Saturday and Sunday. 

Festival of Instrumental Music Combined Recorder Rehearsal & Concert is next Tuesday. 

School photos 

For those families that ordered photos, they have been coming home this week. 

Families that requested to collect photos at the office then please come and do so between 8.30am and 3.30pm. 

If you ordered mugs they will be posted to the nominated home address. 

There is still time to order personalised items such as stickers, mugs, fridge magnets and group photos e.g. SRC 
etc. Go to www.advancedlife.com.au and use the unique secure image code [SIC] provided in your order pack 
and follow the prompts. You can also download your free digital portrait image through the same link. 

Collaborative Planning (public holiday) 

Next week, our classroom teachers will be involved in collaborative planning days. Each stage team - Early Stage 
(Kindergarten), Stage 1 (Years 1 and 2), Stage 2 (Years 3 and 4) and Stage 3 (Years 5 and 6) - will have a full day 
together to evaluate their teaching and learning programs, analyse student assessment data, explore the new 
curriculum documents, and plan effective, student centred and evidence-based teaching and learning programs 
for Term 3. This is very important work, and it is important that our teams of teachers have the time together to 
ensure consistently high quality practice across the school. 

Covid, Flu and Other Illness 

As the weather continues to cool down, the best way to protect others from flu and other respiratory viruses is to 
stay home when you’re sick. If you have symptoms such as fever and chills, a cough, sore throat, runny or stuffy 
nose, or you just generally don’t feel well, you should stay home and avoid contact with others until your 
symptoms are gone. If you have a child who’s sick, it’s best to keep them at home away from school and other 
activities too. If you do need to leave home when you’re sick, wear a mask, physically distance, and avoid contact 
with people at higher risk of severe illness. 

Parents and carers who have children with persistent or ongoing symptoms of COVID-19 are encouraged to be 
assessed by their local medical practitioner. These symptoms may be related to other illnesses that require 
treatment and management by a doctor. 

Due to COVID-19 restrictions over the past few years, NSW Health has noted that some young people have missed 
out on non-COVID school-based vaccination programs that they would have taken part in. We would like to 
remind our parents and carers to make sure their child’s vaccinations are up to date, including non-COVID 
vaccinations. If you are unsure about whether your child has missed any vaccinations, speak to your GP or go 
to NSW Health’s Immunisation requirements in primary and secondary schools 
https://www.health.nsw.gov.au/immunisation/Pages/immunisation-in-schools.aspx  

http://www.advancedlife.com.au/
https://www.health.nsw.gov.au/immunisation/Pages/immunisation-in-schools.aspx


Influenza is serious for children and pregnant women. An influenza (flu) vaccine is free* for children aged 6 
months to under 5 years and pregnant women. The influenza vaccine reduces the risk of you and your family 
getting seriously ill this winter and protects your baby from influenza after birth. Everyone from six months and 
older is recommended to get a flu shot. Speak to your doctor, pharmacist, midwife, Aboriginal healthcare worker 
or Aboriginal Medical Service today. For more, visit: 
https://www.health.nsw.gov.au/infectious/influenza/Pages/default.aspx    

Our layered COVID-smart measures – staying home if unwell, hygiene and cleaning practices, testing for COVID-
19, masks strongly encouraged and ventilation – continue this term. More details on our Advice for families page. 
https://www.education.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/advice-for-families 

Don’t forget - Monday is a public holiday! We will see everyone back at school on Tuesday 13th. 

   

 

 
Primary Athletics Carnival 
 
The students competing at the athletics carnival this week. Well done to all the students who competed, cheered 
their classmates on and brought good spirit the day. 
 

        
 
 
 
 
 

School News 
 

https://www.health.nsw.gov.au/infectious/influenza/Pages/default.aspx
https://www.education.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/advice-for-families


 
PBL at Wilkins      
    
 

This week, we will be focusing on how we can be Safe in 
the Classroom. 
 

I am Safe when …. 

• I sit on my chair correctly.  
• I tuck in my chair. 
• I keep my hands and feet to myself. 
• Speak and act in ways that make others feel safe. 
• I use classroom equipment for its intended purpose. 
• I walk inside buildings. 
• I am in the right place at the right time.  
• I keep learning spaces tidy. 
• I report unsafe behaviour to a teacher. 

 
             
 
Lost Property                            
 

Please remember to RELABEL  
 

jumpers and hats regularly. 
 

All labelled items are returned to the class or placed in the  
office corridor for collection. 

 
All NON labelled items go back to the uniform shop. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
Enrol your child for Kindergarten 2024 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 



 

 

 

Exciting News! 
We have our 3 rock bands performing at Marrickville Metro this weekend, Sunday 11th June 
 
The bands performing at Marrickville Metro Festiville at 4pm are: 
 
The Marrickville Pigeons,   The Amplifiers,   and The Daisy Chains  
 
It would be wonderful to see some Wilkins families attend the performance and support our students. 
 
 
Festival of Instrumental Music 
 
We wish all of our String Orchestra and Recorder Ensemble members the best of luck with their performance at 
the Sydney Opera House on Tuesday 13th June. 
 
  
 

 

Don’t forget to join us in the Green for  

Bushcare Groups 

 
  Upcoming Dates 

• 10th June - Bushcare Group - Wilkins Green 
• 24th June - Bushcare Group - Wilkins Green 
• 8th July - Bushcare Group - Wilkins Green 
• 22nd July - Bushcare Group - Wilkins Green 

Wilkins Green Committee  

 
Wilkins Green facebook- for events, working bees etc 

Wilkins Green instagram 

 Wilkins Green Introduction video 

Wilkins Green 
 

Music Maters 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.facebook.com%2Fwilkinsgreenmarrickville%2F&data=05%7C01%7Csusan.dambiec1%40det.nsw.edu.au%7Cd4dbe782d1aa47c55dc808db51df7c46%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638193792668330200%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=7zMtghVL1KVNE2mZgYqDJQJKNSQ2sU0Z49oDT2yoY8M%3D&reserved=0
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.facebook.com%2Fwilkinsgreenmarrickville%2F&data=05%7C01%7Csusan.dambiec1%40det.nsw.edu.au%7Cd4dbe782d1aa47c55dc808db51df7c46%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638193792668330200%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=7zMtghVL1KVNE2mZgYqDJQJKNSQ2sU0Z49oDT2yoY8M%3D&reserved=0
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.instagram.com%2Four_wilkins_green%2F&data=05%7C01%7Csusan.dambiec1%40det.nsw.edu.au%7Cd4dbe782d1aa47c55dc808db51df7c46%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638193792668330200%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=KZW0WemUZPA2LrB1Or4Gi219O7fn8WirlkgWnm2DAAk%3D&reserved=0
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.youtube.com%2Fwatch%3Fv%3DRmI-t27k35c&data=05%7C01%7Csusan.dambiec1%40det.nsw.edu.au%7Cd4dbe782d1aa47c55dc808db51df7c46%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638193792668330200%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=xGoQB5JHUHvFmNKiLWX595%2BK%2Fq9T6xr9hlQfHqi7eNg%3D&reserved=0


 

Wilkins Family Movie Night 
Tickets are now on sale for the Wilkins Family Movie Night! Join us on Sunday 18th June for a fun time 
celebrating all the wonderful families of our community.  

 
We will be screening Sing 2 for infants kids from 3-5pm,  
and War with Grandpa for the older kids from 5-7pm.  
 
There will be some snacks available on the day, and plenty of 
outlets at Canterbury-Hurlstone Park RSL Club to have a meal at.  
 
Buy your tickets today: https://wilkins-uniform-
shop.myshopify.com/collections/family-movie-night   
 
We will also need an extra hand on the day - drop us a line 
at wilkinspnc.events@gmail.com if you can assist. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Annual Walkathon 
The Annual Walkathon Fundraiser is coming up on Thursday June 22nd. The online fundraiser will be 
launched shortly, but you can sign up today to lend a hand.  
 
This year we are raising money to build a shelter and learning space in the Wilkins Green to further improve 
our outdoor education programs.  
We have volunteer shifts from 7am until 1.30pm. Most slots are for 2 hours or so, and it's a great day having 
fun with the kids.  
Many hands make light work so sign up today with a friend: https://signup.com/go/NHcBmYL 
 
More information coming soon! 
 
 
Trivia Night 
Trivia Night is coming up in September. Do you have a passion for the quiz? We need a couple more people 
to assist with organising - you might be the key to creating a magical evening, so please 
email wilkinspnc.events@gmail.com to join in the planning. 

P&C News 
 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwilkins-uniform-shop.myshopify.com%2Fcollections%2Ffamily-movie-night&data=05%7C01%7Csusan.dambiec1%40det.nsw.edu.au%7C30665eba57784020d42708db60a177b7%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638210018846867130%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=%2Fo1QYc11feILoLOzlsFICFdCncAqAzmvVtqsRiKrjQY%3D&reserved=0
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwilkins-uniform-shop.myshopify.com%2Fcollections%2Ffamily-movie-night&data=05%7C01%7Csusan.dambiec1%40det.nsw.edu.au%7C30665eba57784020d42708db60a177b7%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638210018846867130%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=%2Fo1QYc11feILoLOzlsFICFdCncAqAzmvVtqsRiKrjQY%3D&reserved=0
mailto:wilkinspnc.events@gmail.com
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fsignup.com%2Fgo%2FNHcBmYL&data=05%7C01%7Csusan.dambiec1%40det.nsw.edu.au%7C30665eba57784020d42708db60a177b7%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638210018846867130%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=lUHdW%2BI4UxUK8SSvdjjPRBL%2FkXnr9l623qgoeyH4Ncw%3D&reserved=0
mailto:wilkinspnc.events@gmail.com


 

Uniform Shop 
Order Collec�on 

We have been able to keep up with filling orders when they come in on shop days.  

• If you have placed an order over the last week or so, please come to the office to collect it.  
• I have been informed that the shopify site isn't confirming all fulfilled orders. Please remember that we don't deliver 

to any home addresses or classrooms. You can organise for your child to collect the order from the school office. 
• Check your JUNK email box as no�fica�ons may have been delivered there 

Wilkins Hoodies are back in stock at the uniform shop, so jump online and order yours today. 

 

Back to School Voucher 

We are s�ll accep�ng back to school vouchers. You can use them in store or online. They are valid un�l 30 June 2023. 

See sentral for the "how to use the vouchers" document. 

 

Sports Tops 

We have had a design put together and we are just making a few minor changes. The new sports top will be an indigenous 
design by an aboriginal woman running a company that employs aboriginal people.  

We can’t wait to show the design to everyone!  

Approval of the new design has to go through the official process being a new item. The new tops will be in at the end of this 
term / earl term 3. 

If you need any help with orders or uniforms, please get in contact. 

Thanks, Kelda 

wilkinsunformshop@gmail.com 

 

 

Community News 

mailto:wilkinsunformshop@gmail.com


                                                          

 

                                          



     



 



      

 

 



                                      



               

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

School Holiday Ac�vi�es 



 

 

     



 

 

 

 

 

      Wilkins Public School 
      31 Park Road Marrickville NSW 2204 

   Phone: 02 9560 3309 
  Fax: 02 9560 5820 
  Email wilkins-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
  Visit us on the web at https://wilkins-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/ 
 

mailto:wilkins-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
https://wilkins-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/

